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Thursday, 29 September 2022 
 

 
Dear EYFS and KS1 parents,  
 
Reading for pleasure is a big part of building a lifelong love of 
reading. We want all children to love reading as part of our 
aim to be a reading school.  
 
We are holding a Parent Workshop on Tuesday 4th October from 
3.30pm in the school hall. 
 
This workshop aims to give you strategies to promote a love for 
reading, how to read together at home and ways to deepen 
your child’s understanding through questioning.  
 
We hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you.  
 
 

Best wishes 

 
E Clayton 
Headteacher 
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